Nicola Storrar

From: * John Ferguson [ A= Pl
Sent: - 04 June 2019 20:23

To: Civic Licensing - Generic Email Account

Subject: Orange Order March- Dunkeld 18th August.

| would like to formally object to any further permission being granted to Orange Order marches to celebrate the
Battle of Dunkeld. This battle nearly destroyed the village of Dunkeld. It is a no less than an expression of sectarian
hatred and division in a village where the various Christian communities live in cooperative peace. Holding the
march in our village implies an endorsement by this community where none exists.

Yours sincerely.

John Ferguson,

John Ferguson




